
EARLY SETTLEMENT MEDIATION
Southwest Program

UPCOMING EVENTS:
December 23- January 3
Office Closed for Winter Break

December 2024 Newsletter

January 6- January 9
Family/Divorce Mediator Training in Norman

January 20
Office closed for Martin Luther King Jr. Day

January 31
Hybrid Basic Training



A WORD FROM OUR
PROGRAM DIRECTOR

earlysettlement@cameron.edu

2024 went by so fast! 

I just wanted to take a second and say how thankful I
am for each and every one of you. Without your gift
of time and talent our program could not exist. 

It’s because of your expertise and hard work that the
SW program continues to see settlement rates higher
than what most private mediators are able to
accomplish, along with increasing case numbers.

Thank you for making SW OK a more peaceful place. 

Sarah Head

580.581.5420


